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Comments: I am a life long Alaskan, born and raised. I have use of both summer time and winter time activities

on the Kenai peninsula. I was raised in Anchorage but grew up spending a majority of the time on the peninsula

in summer and winter time. I believe the 400,000 acres being opened It would be a great thing for the

snowmobile community, but do not agree in losing summertime access to certain areas on the kenai peninsula

itself. Winter time I ride mostly south in the peninsula area, and summertime I spend weeks on end down there

hunting and exploring on motorized vehicles. I venture into False Creek in the summer time a lot along with

Crown point just because it is a  phenomenal trail to adventure on with gorgeous views.. During break up season

I do not go on those trails because it is really mushy, so I wait till it dries up and hardens a bit. During break up I

will go to summit because the trails are in much better condition. I love Alaska and the Kenai peninsula, I would

hate to see restriction put on in these places I grew up. I believe option C and option D pose to much restriction

in areas for summertime use especially for the people who live in the Kenai, Seward, Cooper landing, sterling,

and Soldotna areas year round and rely on these areas to be open

For hunting and providing for families. Like I stated before the 400,000 acres being open for snowmobiling would

be great but the average 9-5 Monday through Friday person can not get as much use out of that area money

wise and time wise. I believe option B is the best. I don't want to

Lose areas I grew up adventuring around in with my dad and would love to share that same

Time in those same areas with my kids and just the next generation in general. Everything I do out doors is

involved with motorized vehicles. There are enough restriction as there is, I don't want more to be put on. Alaska

is a beautiful state and I am lucky to call it my home but there is so much more out there in the state that you can

just not get to by walking and hiking. Thank you all for everything you do, and thank you for your time.


